
ILLINOIS STATE UNIVERSITY HORTICULTURE CENTER’S

Online ordering begins May 10th. You may pick up your order in 
person on Saturday, May 17th or choose in-town delivery for an 
additional $10. All proceeds go to the ISU Horticulture Center – 

so we can continue to make things grow!
Follow us on Facebook at Illinois State University Horticulture Center

Contact Jessica Chambers at (309) 438-3496 or horticulture@ilstu.edu to learn more.
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